
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTRALOT announces contract extension with OPAP S.A. 

for the provision of numerical lottery products and services 
 

September 6, 2022  

 

INTRALOT announces the extension of cooperation with OPAP S.A., the leading Greek gaming 

operator, for one additional year, from 31st of July 2024 to 31st of July 2025 with the possibility of 

further extension of such for one (1) additional year, in the field of numerical lottery products and 

services. 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 


